
 
 

 
Mark your calendars: Our Annual Meeting will be held 

following worship on Sunday, February 4, 2023.  

The Annual Report will be emailed to all members 

sometime the week before. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

************************************************************ 
Preparing communion is an 
important but sometimes 
overlooked opportunity to 
participate in the life of the 
church and serve God. We are 
in need of volunteers to help 
prepare the elements for 
communion each month in 
2024. Communion is served on 
the second Sunday of each 
month.   

Use the QR code to sign up.  
 

 

 

 

Liturgists/Readers &  Greeters/

Coffee Hour Volunteers: Please sign 

up on the volunteer schedule bulletin board 

in the Welcome Center, or email Courtney 

in the office if you would like to help. 

 

Upcoming Church & Community  
events to add to your calendars: 

*details on each event in your eNews* 
 
*********************************************************** 

Church Calendar  
 

Sunday, January 21 

10 am Sunday Worship 

11:15am Fellowship  

7:30 pm AA & Al-Anon Meetings 

 

Monday, January 22 

6:30 pm Deacons Meeting 

 

Tuesday, January 23 

9:30 am Panera 

 

Saturday, January 27 

5 pm Community Dinner 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

“Surely your goodness and love will follow me all 

the days of my life, and I will dwell in the house of 

the Lord forever.”  Psalm 23 

There will be a Memorial Service for Linda Smith  
on Saturday, February 17 at 1 pm here at FPCV.  

Calling hours will be on Friday, February 16, from 4-7 pm at 
Miller Funeral Home, 301 W Main St., Victor. 



The Deacons are looking to update our Funeral 
reception assistance list. If you are interested in helping 

during these times of need, please fill out this form, 
checking off the items you are able to do. 

 
Name: _______________________________________ 

Phone Number:  _______________________________ 

Email: _______________________________________ 

 

I can bake or assist with food prep. 

I am willing to help set up for receptions. 

I am willing to help serve food. 

I am available:  AM PM 

I am able to help with transport. 

 
Please put this sheet in the offering plate. If you have 
any questions, please see Sue Toomey. Thank you!! 
 

 
 

 

Welcome Visitors! 

Thank you for the gift of your presence here this morning.  We 

are so glad you have chosen to spend this time in this space.  

Please know you are invited to participate in any way that is most 

helpful for you.  You are not expected to announce your 

presence, but you are most welcome to reach out to anyone here.  

You are invited to fellowship following worship downstairs in 

Corey Hall and we would love to share a coffee and a chat.  If you 

would like to have us reach out to you in the days ahead, please 

fill out the Visitor Card in the pew and drop it in the Offering 

plate or use the QR code below.  

If you are here with children, that is wonderful, and they are 

welcome too. Sunday School is offered *during the school year* 

during the worship service for youth ages 4 through grade 6, 

following the Children’s Time. Youth Group Sunday School is 

also offered for children in 6th grade and up every other Sunday. 

The Infant Care Room, equipped so users can hear and watch the 

service, is located at the top of the eastern stairs in the back of 

the sanctuary.  

It is good to have you here.  Welcome. 

Interested in becoming a member?  

Please call or email our pastor, Rev. Michael McNamara 


